
Revised Lakeview Estates at Lac La Nonne  

 Proposed Area Structure Plan 

Survey        December 7, 2021 

Your input is an important part of the planning process. Based on community feedback provided at 

the Open House held March 24, 2018 we have revised the proposed Lakeview Estates at Lac La 

Nonne Area Structure Plan. Please provide your feedback on the revised, proposed Area Structure 

Plan. Completed surveys can be forwarded to Lee Ann Beaubien, Scheffer Andrew Ltd. Mail: 12204-

145 St NW, Edmonton, T5L 4V7, Fax: (780) 732-7878 or email La.beaubien@schefferandrew.com  

by 4:30, Tuesday, January 4, 2022. Thank you for your feedback.  
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SERVICING & STORM WATER MANAGEMENT: 

 

 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMENTS: 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL COMMENTS: 
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